

## STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MICHAEL F. EASLEY
GOVERNOR

LYNDO TIPPETT SECRETARY

January 18, 2002

**MEMORANDUM** 

To:

Division Engineers

From:

J. Don Goins, PE

Chief Engineer - Operations

Troy A. Peoples, PE

State Traffic Engineer

Subject:

Water Supply Area Signs

Attached are guidelines on "Standard Practice for Water Supply Area Signs". These guidelines are intended to ensure statewide consistency in cooperating with the Department of Environment and Natural Resources by allowing Water Supply Area signs to be placed on US and NC numbered state highways.

These guidelines take effect immediately. If further information is needed, please contact either of us.

## Attachment

CC:

Len A. Sanderson, PE

R. Len Hill, PE

Area Traffic Engineers

Division Traffic Engineers

Sign Practices Technical Committee

Sign Oversight Committee

Ellis Ross, PE

Sandy Nance

Ken Ivey, PE

Division of Water Quality, DENR